
 

 
 

 

 

Stockholm, December 13, 2024 

 
 

Röko moves publication of year-end-report 
The board of Röko AB has decided to move the publication of the year-end report to 
February 6, 2025. The year-end-report was previously scheduled for publication on 
February 14, 2025.  

In case you have any questions, please contact: 

Andreas Larsson, Investor Relations Röko, +46 (0) 709 707555, ir@roko.se  
 
Röko is a perpetual owner of European small- and medium-sized businesses and today 
we own 27 companies in a variety of industries across Europe. Our team has more than 
100 years of combined experience working with owner-managed businesses across a 
broad range of industries. 
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